
NEWS RELEASE 

LAKE CENTRAL SCHOOL CORPORATION 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Lake Central High School Field House Open for Walking on Tuesday and Thursday Evenings 

St. John, Indiana – October 31, 2016 

Lake Central School Corporation will permit access to the field house for walking on Tuesday 
and Thursday evenings from 6:00- 8:00 from November 1, 2016 through March 23, 2017. 

Additional times may be made available depending on the popularity of this community 
exercise opportunity.  

Visitors should park in the front of the school near the pool and enter through Door C, turn 
right and sign in prior to entering the field house.  Walkers will be asked to sign an injury waiver 
upon entering the facility for the first time.  

  

  

Contact: 

Lawrence Veracco, Ph.D. 
Superintendent 
Lake Central School Corporation 
8260 Wicker Avenue 
St. John, IN 46373 
219.865.8507                lveracco@lcscmail.com 
 

tel:219.865.8507

